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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 11, 2008 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at 7:40 by Marlene Vega, SYSL president  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present except Southgate and OLG. South Florin hosted.  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by South Florin. 

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

Sarah Najarro reported that last weekend there were 6 red cards handed out to SYSL, 5 from u-19 CPL  

and one for a u-14 coach. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Steve Martinez thanked everyone who supported the coaching clinics during the past year. Coach of the Year 

applications due November 15. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

Ed Foster announced that the District Cup Finals would be held in Woodland with the exception  

for four games to be out at Cherry island.  

The Central California Soccer Association is going to start up their program again and wants  

to invite youth referees. 

We need help from the clubs. Ed wants to check out referees. Email Ed if there’s a reeree for him to look at for 

Referee of the Year. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

 Hope Anaya was unable to make it. She sent in the budget report and the SYSL pins. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

Jennifer Neuner will be sending out statements for Club registration fees by the end of the month. She will 

email Club registrars and Club managers. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

Greenhaven will host the next Club Manager's Board Meeting, at Lisbon Elementary School in the 

Multi-Purpose Room at 7555 S Land Park Dr., Sacramento, CA   

 

 

 

 



PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

Marlene wants to thank Robert Marin for convening District Cup Finals. The games are on the new turf fields 

so there are certain restrictions that apply: No drinks or sunflower seeds…no stake down tents or banners. 

Soccerfest – There are several SYSL teams hosting. 

Concerns - Some teams deciding not wanting to play make up games. They must or they will be pulled from 

District Cup. There was some general confusion about the make up games as the back of the schedule says they 

will be played on Sunday November 16. They are supposed to be played Saturday November 22. 

November 22 is Metro's last scheduled game. 

Confusion about rainouts: Clubs need to update their hotlines and instruct their coaches to check them. 

Issues with Interleague games in Metro and CPL. Marlene will bring it up at the District level. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT: 

Michele Steiner has a new baby granddaughter.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Clarksburg is hosting their big fundraiser for their club, a silent auction. 

Tahoe Park - Board member Janet Cinkan passed on. 

Russ Cunningham from Sac United - u9-u10 tournament "Boofest", Community event at Granite Park. 

Danny Marquez (helps with District Cup and SoccerFest) is running a winter league for u-10 girls  

running January through St. Patrick's Day 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Christina Herrera held a Raiders promotion for the South Florin Club which raised $500. The club held an End 

of the Year Spaghetti Feed and they passed out trophies to all the players. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by Land Park. Seconded by South Florin. Meeting adjourned at 8:22 

 

NEXT MEETING:   Host Club: Greenhaven.  Location: Lisbon Elementary School in the 

Multi-Purpose Room at 7555 S Land Park Dr., Sacramento, CA   

 

See SYSL website for map and directions. 


